
The Verdugo Jobs Center hosted a Job Fair on September 

14, 2016 during the City of Glendale's Tech Week. This event 

provided the community with access to Tech Businesses 

such as Caltech, Keck School of Medicine, LegalZoom, CBS 

Radio, Sierra Group and many others. This was a wonderful 

networking opportunity for many candidates who are    

seeking to further their career goals. Verdugo Jobs Center 

Staff is proud to announce we accommodated over 300 job-

ready candidates seeking employment opportunities within 

the technology industry.  

The Verdugo Jobs Center offers a wide variety of services to 

the Burbank, Glendale, and La Cañada-Flintridge area. Some 

of the services offered are individualized career counseling, 

access to recent job trends, access to a wide variety of job 

leads and many more.  

For more information, please visit us at 1255 S. Central Ave., 

Glendale, CA 91206 or contact us at 818-409-0476. 

The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act is an Equal Opportunity Program.  Auxiliary aids and services are available upon 

request to individuals with disabilities.  TTY (818) 409-7234. 
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